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UCDD and SBDC staff gathered with local and state officials - including Mayor Dale Reagan and
Congressman John Rose's office - Thursday to celebrate the reopening of Cumberland River Hospital in
Clay County. UCDD's revolving loan fund played an integral role in the re-opening of the Cumberland
River Hospital in Celina. The Small Business Development Center at UCDD continues to work closely with
owners to identify and secure long-term financing to ensure the ongoing success of the hospital. 
 
"We are thrilled to see such a vital piece of Clay County back in operation; creating jobs and providing
much needed medical care," said Megan Choate, Director of Lending & Economic Development at UCDD. 

With social distancing efforts still encouraged, UCDD has
announced the Caring Corner, a virtual support group for
people caring for loved ones. The program is slated to begin
next month. 
 
Those interested in participating are asked to complete a form
beforehand. That form can be found at:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrwCOudxGXQf
F81pKiXiLNbRGB_pSAQvnclrovd_E6GL83_g/viewform?
usp=sf_link
 
For more information please contact Sara Martin at
smartin@ucdd.org or by calling (931) 476-4135. 
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COMMUNITY MEMBERS CONTINUE SUPPORT, DONATE MASKS TO AGENCY STAFF

V o l  1  I s s u e  5

Residents of the Upper Cumberland Region continue to support UCHRA
staff through donations of handmade, reusable cloth face masks. With
disposable masks in short supply and reserved for medical use, the staff at
both UCDD and UCHRA have experienced difficulties in ordering and
receiving masks. 
 
We are thankful for those in the community who have donated their time,
resources, and efforts to keeping the staff at both agencies safe during the
COVID-19 pandemic. We are also thankful to the staff who continue to
diligently clean and disinfect public transportation vehicles, agency fleet
vehicles, offices, common spaces, and other high-touch areas. 
 
Thank you for your hard work and dedication that allows both UCDD and
UCHRA to continue to provide services and support for our clients! 


